VFW POST 90306

WEW

NO ONE DOES MORE FOR VETERANS.

* October 7th: Afghanistan war began
2001

* October 13th: US Navy Established
(1775) \
* October 14th: Columbus Day |

P

* October 23: Grenada Campaign
Began (1983)

* October 27: Navy Day F

* October 31: Halloween

* November 5th : Election Day E

* Movember Sth: Veteran,s Day Annual
Dinner 1700 hrs

* November 11th: Veterans Day@

* October 17th Monthly
Meeting 1900 hrs

Email info, updates, or corrections to
Bob Patterson
rpatterson5@juno.com or call
208-989-0461

208-989-0461

P.O. Box 95

October 2024

Brian Harrs, Commander, 208-739-7630
Bob Patterson, Quartermaster,

114 Plymouth Avenue

New Plymouth, ID 83655

VFW

[

AUXILIARY

VFW Post 9036 meeting 17 Oct 1900  Auxiliary meeting 17 Oct 1900

Our T-shirt orders have all been picked

up. That is all that | will probably order
this year

Our annual Veterans Dinner is planned
for November 9th at 5:00 PM. Post 9036
will provide the dinner free of charge to
any Veteran. Donations by guests are
suggested. Come on out for a nice
dinner of barbecue ribs and camaraderie
with your fellow Veterans.

We gave out a $1000 Scholarship last
month to a members granddaughter
out of the Blackmum Fund. The first
scholarship we have given for sometime
so remember that we have funds
available for members families for
schooling. Votech or others.

If you were not at the September
meeting you missed the video of
Chaplain Katancik's return home from
his Honor Flight to Washington DC. A
WWII, Korea, and Vietnam Veteran it was
well deserved and an Honor for Joseph
and Post 9036.

excerpts from the Auxiliary Newletter:

THAMNKSGIVING — Last year we gave 12
families food boxes and $75 each. This
year we want to revisit what we are
doing. For example, food boxes are very
heavy and difficult to handle. Think
about what you believe we should do.
Some ideas may be give more money,
and no food boxes, or accompany $$
with a pie. Reduce the number of
families to 6 (2 each in New Plymouth,
Fruitland and Payette) and give a turkey
and $$. You may have other ideas.
Please come prepared to discuss options
and determine budget at our October
meeting.

CHRISTMAS - We would like to add the
Veterans at Grace Assisted Living. This
may increase our budget by about $200
+ so please consider this together with
Thanksgiving donations. We may need
to do fundraising depending on what we
decide.




